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NEWS RELEASE and/or Public Service Announcement 

 

STRATEGIC FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING ON JUNE 6, 2019 

 

The Strategic Facilities Committee of the Garrett County Board of Education will hold a brief meeting on 

Thursday, June 6, 2019, from 1:00 - 2:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at the Board of Education Central 

Office in the Board Room. However, some of the committee members will join the meeting via teleconference. 

The meeting is open to the public. 

 

Released under the authority of the Board of Education. 

 

 
Dr. Matthew Paugh 

Board President 

May 30, 2019 
 


